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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer  

   

Date: September 14, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       September 23, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

 

Recommend Board approve the use of Title IV Funds up to $5,500 to cover the reduced cost of 

AP Exams for eligible students with financial need. The reduced cost for the 2020-2021 SY is 

$53 per student, a $42 reduction. (Normal Exam Fee - $95). Reimbursement will be capped at 

one exam per eligible student, and/or $5500. 

 

If monies remain after all eligible students are registered, remaining funds will be allocated on a 

first come, first serve basis, allowing eligible students with financial need to be reimbursed for a 

second and/or third exam.  

 


